
Class Five/Six 
                                                                                       Friday 6th March 2015. 

Project  

For your next project we would like you to produce something with the theme of ‘FORCES’ for 
the display area. This project is completely open and the choice is entirely yours as long as we 
can display your work in some way. You could draw some diagrams showing forces in action, 
make a leaflet explaining forces, write a diary entry including a science lesson about forces, 
create a model and label the forces, create a replica of some scientific equipment – the list is 
endless. 

Don’t forget that this will be due in next week.  

Reading 
We hope that you had a wonderful time on World Book Day! You all looked marvellous as book 
characters. Remember to read on a daily basis as part of your homework. 

Spelling 
You have been given further homophones to practise for spellings this week. Can you write a 
definition (what the word means) of each work in your homework books this week? You could 
use a dictionary to help you. 
 

Maths and Times Tables 

Please continue to work on the times table given to you last week. 

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. This week’s task needs to be 
completed by Friday 13th March.  

 

Mystery Maths 

Well done to Manon in Class 6 who was our Mystery Maths winner this week.  

Remember if you would like to take part you need to answer the maths question on our class 
blogs. When you have worked out the answer, you need to find the number hidden somewhere 
in Class 5 or 6. You then need to blog the location of the answer. 
(http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/)  
 

Other Notes 

Class 6 start swimming on Monday (9th). Please remember to bring your swimming costume or 
trunks, a towel and a hair bobble if you have long hair. You don’t need shampoo or shower gel 
as there will not be time for a shower at the swimming baths. We will not have PE on a Friday 
for the next 7 weeks so you will not need your PE kit then, just on a Thursday for your Total 
Sports lesson. 

On Tuesday, Year 3 will be going to the Theatre Royal for their ‘Play in a Day’. Year 4 will go on 
Wednesday. You will need to wear a sturdy pair of shoes as we are walking to the theatre and 
back to school again. You will also need a packed lunch as we will be staying at the theatre for 
the whole day. If you are not being watched and picked up at the theatre, we expect to arrive 
back to school at 3.30pm.  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Miss Land and Mr Baines 
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